
The academy looked very festive as staff and children wore their Christmas jumpers today, great fun was 
had by all. So we move in to our last week of this term. We are looking forward to the academy Christmas 
lunch on Wednesday 16th and the ‘Virtual Pantomime’ experience for all of our children on Thursday 17th – 
this will be a new experience for us all, watching a pantomime online from the comfort of our classrooms, 

but one which I am sure will be lots of fun! 

A polite reminder (next week) please ensure that your child takes home any P.E kit that they have in school, 
in order for it to be washed and ready for the new term. 

Remember to follow us on Twitter (@OAHobmoor) for exciting academy news and updates! 

Have a great weekend everyone…Mr P. Jones (Deputy Principal) 

It has become very apparent in the last week that there is a large number of parents/
carers not social distancing with their children during drop 

off and collection . 

It is paramount that everyone respects the rules and pro-
cedures set not only by the Academy but the government.  

They are in place to protect everyone.  

Please adhere to the rules every time you are on the 
Academy site.  Thank you. 

If your child brings a pack lunch to school but you wish for 
them to have a Christmas lunch on Wednesday 16th  De-

cember please pay £2.30  in advance via Parent Pay.  Thank 
you.   Please see the menu to the left. 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Please be aware that there is a letter 
coming out to you via your children today 

as well as on Class Dojo. 

Have a good read as it is informing you 
about school closing at the end of next 

week as well as what you need to do dur-
ing the Christmas holidays regarding 

Covid. 

Please be aware children return to school 
on Tuesday 5th January 2021. 



 

Weekly Attendance 

This week’s overall academy             
attendance is 94.7% 

 

1J – 97.9% 3A – 96.7% 5C – 92.6% 

1M – 93.2% 3H  – 96.6% 5S – 93.8% 

2H – 93.1% 4G – 92.1% 6A - 96.0% 

2T – 92.7% 4S – 97.2% 6B – 93.9% 

  RD - 93.6%    RK - 97.1% 

 

Congratulations to 1J with 
97.9% 

 

Important dates 2020-2021 

Teacher Training Days— 

SCHOOL WILL BE CLOSED 

Friday 18th December 2020 

Monday 4th January 2021 
 

 

Thurs 17th December  

End of term 

 

Tues 5th Jan 2021 

Start of term 
 

Mon 15th February—Fri 19th February 

Half term break 

 

Thurs 1st April 

End of term 

 

Mon 19th April 

Start of term 

 

Mon 31st May—Fri 4th June 

Half term break 

 

Wednesday 21st July 

End of term 

Full term dates can be found on the Academy website 

www.oasisacademyhobmoor.org  

Positive Covid results  

out of hours reporting line 

If your child or someone in your house hold gets a positive 
test result out of school hours you must call the number 

below to inform us. 

Please note that this number is only to be called if you 
have a positive result out of school hours. If you have a 

positive result during school hours you must call the office. 
The out of office line should not be called for any other 

issues. 

07775062553 

 

NOTICE TO ALL PARENTS & CARERS 
 

Symptoms are not just limited to pupils who at-
tend this school.  If you or anyone who lives in the 

household with a pupil who attends this school 
shows any covid related symptoms you must keep 
the children at home and contact the school for 

advice. As soon as possible. 
 

DO NOT carry on sending your child/ren to school 
if you are knowingly aware that someone in your 
household is unwell and /or you/they have been 

for a test.  It is too late to inform us when you re-
ceive a covid test result as it does not enable us to 

put our procedures in place in order to try and 
protect pupils, families and staff.  Please be mind-

ful of how to protect those around you. 

LATE ARRIVALS ARE UNACCEPTABLE    

Parents please be aware that there have been 
quite a few late arrivals via the school office re-
cently. This is unacceptable due to the current       

situation with COVID.  The drop off and collection 
procedures at different doors for different classes 

are in place for a reason—   to protect your        
children.  Please adhere to these rules arriving at 

the allocated time slot on time.  Thank you. 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/
ResponsePage.aspx?
id=zz3XjXy17EC3-
HVbUS2fe06oRdaYvmt-
CiE2QD0A7bXdURFdVWlZBSkNGMlQ
0QVBBN0lQWk1HS0g1WS4u  

Hobmoor have launched  

“Oasis Pantry Hobmoor”  

a membership-based community 
food store.  It is based at South 

Yardley Methodist Church (B25 8JF 
— opposite the Post Office) on 

Thursdays from 1-4pm 
To apply please  
visit the link below: 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=zz3XjXy17EC3-HVbUS2fe06oRdaYvmtCiE2QD0A7bXdURFdVWlZBSkNGMlQ0QVBBN0lQWk1HS0g1WS4u
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https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=zz3XjXy17EC3-HVbUS2fe06oRdaYvmtCiE2QD0A7bXdURFdVWlZBSkNGMlQ0QVBBN0lQWk1HS0g1WS4u
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https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=zz3XjXy17EC3-HVbUS2fe06oRdaYvmtCiE2QD0A7bXdURFdVWlZBSkNGMlQ0QVBBN0lQWk1HS0g1WS4u
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